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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

ZIMBABWE STOCK EXCHANGE LIMITED (ZSE) RESPONSE TO 
THE EXTENSION OF LOCKDOWN 

 
 

Further to the Public Notice issued by the ZSE on 1 of April 2020 

with regards to the National Lockdown Order (Statutory Instrument 

83 of 2020) declaring a national lockdown to contain the spread of 

COVID-19 with effect from 30 March 2020 to 19 April 2020, a 

further extension has been announced through Statutory 

Instrument 93 of 2020. The lockdown, therefore, has been extended 

by 14 days to 3 May 2020. 

 

As a result, all listed entities shall continue to trade under 

cautionary for the duration of the lockdown period including any 

subsequent extensions until it is formally dispensed with in terms of 

the law. The requirement to publish special trading updates has not 

been extended or waived and all listed Companies are expected to 

have published Special Trading Updates by the 15th of May 2020.  

  

Be guided accordingly. 

For and behalf of the Zimbabwe Stock Exchange Limited 
 

 

 
 

Justin Bgoni  
Chief Executive Officer  

Zimbabwe Stock Exchange Limited  

Date of Issue: 21 April 2020 
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